
Native Educators’ 
Professional Learning Community (PLC)

What? 
The Native Educators’ Professional Learning Community (PLC) is designed to offer support to 
Native educators and leaders across the state. We share best or promising practices, past 
projects, future goals, and instructional strategies. There will also be sessions to ask questions 
and think around and through problems, speed bumps, and possibilities. 

When? 
Native Educators’ PLCs will be offered twice a month, on the first and third Thursday from 5:00–
6:00 PM. 

Where? 
Monthly Native Educators’ PLCs will take place on Zoom (PdEnroller and Zoom link to come.) We 
are also planning to host an in-person gathering; more information will be sent out at a later 
date.

Who? 
We encourage all Native educators and leaders across the state to join us during our online PLC 
meetings (1st and 3rd Thursday of each month). Please prioritize as it fits your needs. 

Why? 
These PLC opportunities can offer a safe space to collaborate and a community to think through 
problems and solutions, as well as sharing promising practices. You are also able to receive clock 
hours. Please make sure you are registered in PdEnroller to receive these clock hours. 

Contact 
Rebecca Purser
Native Educator Cultivation Program Supervisor
rebecca.purser@k12.wa.us 
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